
Submitter: Justin Grove 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

This measure is a disgrace to the United States and even more-so a disgrace to the 

great State of Oregon. This state has thrived and benefited from Mail in Voting for my 

entire life. My vote has always counted in every election and it has served this state 

well. Oregon is one of the best states in the country. I would invite Mr. Smith to follow 

the advice his party often gives in situations like this... If you don't like it, leave. Go to 

another state if you hate Mail-in-Voting so much.  

 

Mail-in-voting is one of the most important parts of our democratic system. Adding 

more barriers and barricades to prevent American Citizens from voting is NOT how a 

democracy works. I vehemently and whole-heartedly oppose SB-210 with every fiber 

of my existence as a member of this Beautiful and amazing State. 

 

Sincerely, 

Justin Grove  


